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Regulation of Retail Forex

I could not believe my eyes when I read about the CFTC’s proposed regulations concerning Forex trading.

The USA is seen as the country of freedom. (Freedom Charter if you forgot about it) A country where you have
freedom of choice, voice, religion, to name but a few. I cannot believe that America should revert to
communist laws and regulations to slowly rob the people of America of that said freedom.

If the rules should be implemented, the CFTC will succeed in robbing the Forex community of their freedom of
choice. It will be a beginning of closing down Forex trading for the man on the street.
I think it is a shame and the American Government should intervene to prevent this happening.

If not, then I believe the Government is part and parcel of the regulations and I see it as the beginning of more
subtle regulations in all walks of life to eventually enslave all
the people in the world.

Yours truly
Christoffel Steyn
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